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Important information concerning your electric supply. 

  



 
 
 

We are contacting you to inform you that the Sussex-Warren Area Energy 

Cooperative’s current Community Energy Aggregation Program will soon be coming 

to an end.  
 

Here's What’s Happening: 
The contract that the Sussex-Warren Area Energy Cooperative (SWAEC) has with IDT 
Energy, Inc. to furnish your electric supply through the Community Energy Aggregation 
(CEA) Program is ending on 11/30/25. 
 

Here’s What Happens Next: 

• If your municipality is participating in the next round of the SWAEC CEA Program 
and you currently participate in the Program, you will be automatically re-enrolled 
in the new program beginning in December 2025, unless you choose to opt-out.  
No action is required on your part.  Your electric service will continue 
uninterrupted.  Keep an on your mailbox for the information packet about the new 
supplier, contract term, and program rates.  

• If your municipality is not participating in the next round of the SWAEC CEA 
Program, your electric supply service will be returned to JCP&L with your next 
meter reading after 11/30/25.  No action is required on your part.  Your electric 
service will continue uninterrupted. 

 

Thank you for your participation in the SWAEC CEA program.  If you have questions 
about this information, please call the program’s Customer Care Team at 1-866-688-
5197 or visit the SWAEC web page at https://njaggregation.us/swaec.   
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